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5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 12 Options Adviza Webinar 
13th March 2024 

 
As part of our Careers Provision in school, we have teamed up with Adviza; a registered charity that 
inspires and supports young people and adults to progress in learning and work. Not only does Adviza 
offer your child a careers guidance meeting in school, it also gives you access as a parent to webinars to 
help you support your child in their upcoming choices.   
 
Please see a reminder of an upcoming webinar that might be of interest to you and your child.  
 
Parent Webinar: Year 12 Options 
A webinar for Parents/Carers and sStudents to have the opportunity to discuss routes into Higher 
Education and alternatives to university.  Run by qualified careers advisers via Zoom.  
 
What will be covered: A great opportunity to understand the routes into Higher Education, personal 
statements, apprenticeships, gap year opportunities and how to access the resources and information to 
make the right decision for your son/daughter. 
 
What you will get out of it: 

• A great opportunity to discuss your queries with a trained careers guidance practitioner 

• An understanding of various routes, things to consider when making decisions 

• A list of useful websites for further information, tips and hints. 
 
Who it’s for: Year 12 Students and their Parents/Carers 
 
When:  13 March, 2024 at 6:00pm -7:00pm 
 
To Book a place and more information:  
https://www.adviza.org.uk/Event/parent-webinar-year-12-options-24 
 
The webinar will be recorded and become available on the Past Webinars page so it can be viewed 
again at a later date. 
 
Should you have any other questions or concerns, or would like further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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